March 6, 1973

Mrs. Araxie Mason
340 Shea Drive
New Milford, N.J. 07646

Dear Mrs. Mason:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $100. 00 which you were kind enough to mhke to the Armen-
ian Diocese.

We are most appreciative of your support.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



